
 
 

 

 

 
                                            

HOUSE LEAGUE CANCELLATION & RELEASE POLICY 

Once your registration with Mississauga Girls Hockey League is complete, cancellation charges (below) will apply. 

If you wish to leave Mississauga Girls Hockey League to play for another Association, you will require a release from the 
MGHL. The release is at the discretion of the President and is not automatic. No release can be given after November 
15.  

Cancellation charges for House League registrations are deducted as follows: 

• PRIOR TO OCT 1:  Payment received LESS $25.00  

• OCT 2-NOV 1:   Payment received LESS 25%  
• NOV 2 -DEC 15:  Payment received LESS 50% 
• AFTER DEC 15:   NO REFUND 

• NSF FEE $5.00 

 
Please contact the MGHL House League Director at HouseLeague@MGHL.ca with any questions or concerns regarding 
this policy. 

Iceland, 705 Matheson Blvd. E., Mississauga, ON L4Z 3X9 
Info@MGHL.ca         www.MGHL.ca 
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